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 October 2016 

Candy Fest 2016 
 

October 31 

5:00pm- 

8:00pm 

Games, Food,    

Fun & Fellowship 
 

 

Don’t forget to bring your bags of 

candy by the office for Candy Fest!!!! 

http://www.grovehillbaptist.org/


            

  

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Greetings from Bro. Tony 

 As we begin this new church year, I am excited about the vision that the Lord has 
given me. I shared with you last Sunday that I believe that the Lord is leading us to pray 
and prepare to build a new family life center. Please join me in praying that this vision 
will began to become a reality. I know that if we all work together, with the Lord’s 
leadership we will succeed. 
 

The Lord continues to bless His church and continues to grow His church here at 
Grove Hill. I want to welcome all our new members: 

 Jordan Wallace 
 Jakob Flannigan 
 Chase Robinson 

 
Continue to pray for our new members and for those who continue to visit. I hope 
to see you this Sunday! 

 

Together In Christ 
Pastor, Tony 
P.S. Welcome to our new Secretary Janessa Humphres!! 
 
 

 

 

 It’s not too late!! We are working on “Celebrate Jesus” for Christmas. We would love 
to have you join us in the choir as we get ready to celebrate our Lord on Dec. 18th! 
 
We have a busy October ahead of us. Make sure that you are in your place of service as we work to honor our Lord. 
 

Thank you for your faithful attendance in Sunday school in September. We averaged 
171 compared to 158 last year! 
 
Don’t forget!! 
Oct. 2 – Mission Meal following the A.M. Service 
Oct. 9- Committee covered dish luncheon. If you serve on a committee it is important that 
you attend so you can elect your chairman for the new church year. 
Oct. 11- 10:30am Young @ Heart covered dish luncheon 
Oct. 11 – 6:00pm Vision Team Meeting 
Oct. 16 – Greeters Luncheon 
Oct. 31- 5-8pm Candy Fest 
 

For HIM only, 

 WHAT’S THE WORD? DR. RANDY BOONE 
 

 

 

 



            

  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
    Sunday School    9:30  
 Worship  10:45 am 

                     Sunday school 
September 4           150 
September 11         179 
September 18         171 
September 25         183  
  Offering 
September 4        $14,197.60 
September 11      $8,340.60 
September 18      $4,233.00 
September 25      $5,763.60 
 
 

HEARTBEAT NUMBERS 

God’s People at Work 

Deacon of the Week: 
Oct.  2      J.W. Reeves 
Oct.  9      Larry Bagley 
Oct. 16     Tracy Newton 
Oct. 23     Travis Kelly 
Oct. 30     Stephen Powell 
 

Deacon’s 

Meeting 

October 16th                                    

4:00 pm 
               

Lost & Found 

 

If you have lost items 

at the church, please 

check the “lost & found” 

in the office! 

Youth News 
 

 

 

  
 

It is finally fall, even though it does not feel like it! The fall season is a much anticipated season for the 

youth. The youth look forward to all the exciting events we have planned this year. One of the events we all 

enjoy the most is our “Saw You at the Pole” rally. Churches from all over the community and county come 

together to Worship, Pray, and fellowship. We anticipate a large turn out as we have seen in the past and the 

Lord blessed us more over what we anticipated. Students will enjoy guest speaker, Ryan Perrazine, from 

Mobile and Church of the Highlands worship team from Tuscaloosa, led by Ryan Hicks. Students also enjoy 

Chick-fil-A chicken sandwiches from Chick-fil-A in Mobile located on Dauphin Street. The youth would 

like to thank you for all for your prayers in making SYAPT a big success. More importantly, we thank the 

Lord for overseeing this awesome event.   

 

The Youth always look forward to our church wide community outreach, CANDY FEST! We excitedly 

await October 31, it is always a great time. From Games and prizes to candy and fellowship, we hope that 

you and your family would join us as we reach out to our community. 

 

As the student Ministry here at Grove Hill Baptist, I would like to say, THANKS! I cannot say it enough. I 

do not say it enough. THANK YOU CHURCH! Your prayers mean so much and they do not go unheard. 

The reason I know this is because not only are we seeing numerical growth in the student ministry, but we 

are also seeing Spiritual growth. I would like to leave you with this verse, 

 

Ephesians 3:20-21 The Message (MSG) 

 

20-21 God can do anything, you know—far more than you could ever imagine or guess or request in your 

wildest dreams! He does it not by pushing us around but by working within us, his Spirit deeply and gently 

within us. 

 

Glory to God in the Church, Glory to God in the Messiah, in Jesus!  

Glory down all the generations! Glory through all millennia! Oh, yes! 

 

 

. October 11th 

Vision Team 

@ 6pm 
 

October 16th 
Greeter’s  

Luncheon @ 
11:00 am 

October 11th 

Young @ Heart 
Covered Dish 

Luncheon 
@ 10:30 

 



            

  

October 2016 

       

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 
  

 
    1 

2             
Mission Meal 

3 
 
 

4 5 
Midweek 
Bible Study 
@6:00 

6 7 8 

9 
Committee Meeting 
Chairman Election 
 
 

10 
Day 
Baptist 
Women 
@2:00 

11 
Young @Heart 
Covered Dish 
Luncheon @ 
10:30________ 
Vision Team 
@6 p.m. 

12 
Midweek 
Bible Study 
@6:00 

13 14 
 

15 

16 
Greeter Luncheon @ 
11:00 am 
Deacon’s Meeting @ 
4pm 

17 18 19 
Midweek 
Bible Study 
@6:00 

20 
 

21 22 

23  
Alabama Children’s 
Home____________ 
Estate Planning 
Seminar @ 1 p.m. 

24 
 

25 26 
 

27 28 29 

30 31 
Candy Fest 
5-8 p.m. 

     

 

Grove Hill Baptist Church 
PO Box 849 
Grove Hill, AL 36451 
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God Loves 

Church Staff 
 

Dr. Tony Meinhardt, Pastor 
 

Dr. Randy Boone,                          
Music & Education 

 

Coleman Windle,  
Student Pastor 

 

Thea Wiggins,                            
Financial Secretary 

  

Janessa Humphres,                       
  Church Secretary 

 

Clara Cook, Custodian 

Decisions 
 

Baptisms 
Chase Robinson 
Jakob Flannigan 

 

New members 
Jordan Wallace 

 
 
 


